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Mackenzie Brady, Town Park & Recreation
Director, receives a $10,000 donation from
Moraga Rotary, for general use at the Commons
picnic area. From left: Jennifer Brophy, president
of Moraga Rotary; Mackenzie Brady; and Roger
Gregory, past president of Moraga Rotary Photo
provided
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Moraga Park Director receives a donation from
Moraga Rotary
Submitted by Gary Irwin

Mackenzie Brady, Director of Moraga's Park & Recreation
Department, was giving a presentation about town
activities at a recent meeting of Moraga Rotary Club, and
was surprised to receive a check to the town for $10,000
for use at the Moraga Commons Park. Last year, Moraga
Rotary had been working to obtain a matching grant for
this donation from Rotary District sources, but was not
successful. With the town receiving about $28,000 in
donations from Moraga Rotary earlier, the Club has now
provided about $38,000 to help improve the picnic and
other areas of the park.

Moraga Rotary is a 56-year-old service club within
Rotary International, and meets most Tuesdays at noon
at La Finestra restaurant. To inquire about membership,
or for further information, check out the website:
moragarotary.org or call (925) 330-9260.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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